
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chandigarh 

Notice – regarding Trip – Class 9
th

 & 10
th

  

                                                                          Dated : 03.09.2022. 

Dear Parent/s, 

As we have received a proposal from company named Edterra, (and in this context it 

is mentioned that this is the company which has successfully twice taken children of 

the School on a trip to USA and whereas the third time VISA was refused by US 

Embassy in Delhi) to take students of the School from Class 9
th
 and 10

th
 on an 

Internal trip (within India) with the targeted destination being Jodhpur and Jaisalmer 

for 4 days 4 nights (including travel) trip. The estimated cost of the trip is  around 

Rs.16500/- and expected dates are between 15
th
 October to 22

nd
 October.  

Parents may kindly contact Edterra at the following numbers :-  

Mr. Vikram  - 9599812275 

Mr. Sumant  - 9990068222 

or submit the names at the School reception. 

Please note that the role of the School is limited to introducing the tour 

company and all queries may please be addressed to them directly. 

A set of parents (or even more) may also volunteer to go along with the 

children, or as per the company policy. 

 

Principal 

Tender Heart High School 

 


